From: peter haines

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: not in new hampshire
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 9:35:36 PM

peter haines
21 rule street
keene, NH 03431

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

instead of putting pipe line where homeowners don't want it; put it over the road like they deliver the
fuel oil from the port.
It would be a heck of a lot cheaper.

Sincerely,
peter haines
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